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Teacher: Maddi 
Learning Support: Tracy & Courtney 

Care Assistant: Sam 
Happy New Year!  

We hope you have had a fabulous 
Christmas and New Year and wish 

you a happy 2024.  
 
 

 
If you have any information,         

questions or concerns regarding your 
child, please do not hesitate to  

contact us! 
We are here to help.  

    Curriculum: We are learning… 

Our topic this term is:  Helping Hands in the Community 
We will be using these texts: 
Ness the Nurse 
Visiting the Doctor 
Spot goes to the Fire Station 
 

We will be learning the 
rhymes:  
If you’re happy and you know it  
The Wheels on the Bus 
Row, row, row your boat 

Please would it be 

possible to send in a 

pair of wellies and 

spare clothes if you 

haven’t already, as we 

go outside in all 

weathers and some-

times get messy or 

wet during activities! 

This half term we will 

be working with the 

children to: 

• Learn our routines  

• Communicate using 

symbols/ words 

• Interact with peers 

• Try new things  

• Explore new areas 

and resources 


